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To keep a parent or guardian from seeing "their" child due to approval from DHS, is 

absurd! What is your agenda with these children that you would keep them from their 

parent or guardian without "permission" from a corrupt entity? 

Do you want to give them injections of some type, puberty blockers or maybe groom 

them? It's unnatural to keep any child, especially a developmentally disabled child, 

from a parent or guardian, who they actually know and seek out when their is fear, 

unknown surroundings, or questions 


